
 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President


Meeting called to order at 6:35pm.


Jason asked Abby to hold off on booster liability insurance renewal payment because he would 
like to inquire as to why there was a large increase in premium. He will advise Abby on findings.


Board approved payment of $1424.32 to John Iyoki. The breakdown is $1000 for used 
instruments for Ilima band (these instruments were appraised at $1900) and $424.32 for repairs 
on 12 current instruments. Need to inquire whether Ilima needs more instruments or repairs.


Heather suggested that we help Ilima Band set up their own booster program to help with 
fundraising and support Ilima’s needs. This would potentially begin next semester or next 
school year. Will need to address parents to get them involved.


Abby stated that we had 5 vendors participate in the Christmas Craft Fair. Abby will send a 
poster to Matt to share on school website.


Jason will contact potential donor provided by Abby.


Board needs to address EMMS’s expectations for the Band Parent meeting.


Matt will ask Honey Baby composer for an invoice for Abby. Board approved $150 payment for 
this music purchase. Abby will pay the arranger directly.


Board will meet again next Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:11pm.



